
Subject: 5K Run on Wilshire Blvd on September 17th
From: Wilshire Center BID
Date: 08/23/2016 02:11 PM
To: Cairo Rodriguez

Hi Cairo,

I wanted to let you know that The 6th annual Childhood Obesity Awareness Month 5K Run/Walk will be on 
September 17th. Looks like Wilshire will be closed from 7AM-12noon from Western to MacArthur Park.

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/entry-to-child-obesity-awareness-month-5k10k-tickets-26086214570

Thank you,
Mike Russell
Wilshire Center Business Improvement Corporation (WCBIC)
mike@wilshirecenter.com
www.wilshirecenter.com0
facebook.com/wilshirecenter
213-487-7003
3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1032
Los Angeles, CA 90010


